
Good Afternoon Mayor Finch,  
 
                   I am writing in regards to the vacant lot after all the clean up of the old community center. 
After talking to a few of the residence we thought  that planting grass seed, a few trees and picnic tables 
would make it like a park which the sign says [Centralia Community Park]. Parents that bring their kids to 
the playground could have a picnic and watch their kids play which would be a lot more convenient than 
using the pavilion. In regards to the ball diamond it  is being used  regularly as a dog park not only by 
Centralia residences but by Huron Park residences, and as long as everybody cleans up after their dogs it 
could still be used as a ball diamond during daylight hours. We think that this would be very cost 
efficient , lets try to keep it simple.  
 
Mel Winger 
 


